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Year 6 SATs
Next week is the start of the Year 6 SATs. We like to make sure the children are as calm as possible during the week.  Here are some tips that may be of help at home – 
· Attendance: Make sure your child attends every day and is ON TIME.  The tests have to be taken at a specified time and if your child is not in for the start they will miss the test.
· Sleep: Ensure your child is in bed at a reasonable time and no video games or TV (it’s only for 1 week!)
· Breakfast: We will be providing breakfast for our Year 6’s next week from 8.20am. A letter will be coming out this week.

Attendance
Well done to 6I who had the best attendance last week at 99.3%.
The whole school attendance was 95.0%. 
The attendance for the year so far is 93.4%
Class
% Attendance
6I
99.3
2B
99.0
RB
98.2
6S
97.2
5W
96.9
2M
96.0
4BH
95.3
4C
95.2
RT
94.3
1C
93.8
3C
93.2
1G
90.7
3F
90.7
5K
89.3














Grandparents Lunch
Thank you to all the grandparents who have been into school for this event.  We have really enjoyed having you in school. 



Coffee Morning
Make up class from 8.45-10.30am. All parents welcome!


Book Fair
Thank you for supporting our book fair last week.  We have raised almost £1000 of which we get 60% commission for school! Thank you for your fantastic support!!

Tuck Shop
Every morning break for Years 3,4,5 and 6 children. 25p per piece of fruit.



Celebrating Children’s Work
Every week we will be celebrating a great piece of work by a child by putting it on the back of the newsletter. 
This week is Billy Lephard from 1G. Well done Billy!

Dates for the Diary
11th – 15th May SATs week
14th May Church Assembly
15th May 2B Class Assembly
22nd May 1G Class Assembly
22nd May School Closes
8th June School Open


SATS Workshop
[bookmark: _GoBack]This week is the last SATS workshop and we will be looking at Maths papers. Thank you to all the parents who have supported their children in these.

Board Games Afternoon
Next Friday, 15th May, we are having our ‘Board Games afternoon’ where children and staff will be encouraged to bring in and play board games in the afternoon.  We are raising money for the NSPCC so a small donation will be asked for. 
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